
 
From: David Quantrill  
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2021 6:22 PM 
To: CPSC <cpsc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] River Road  
 
After the KPMG consultant was done city council voted to leave River Road Golf Course 
to be open for the 2020 season and to be re-assessed in September/ October of 2020 
when a final decision was to be made about whether to close or keep open. 
Due to COVID19 all courses opening were delayed for 2 months and when the go 
ahead to open was allowed and hopes by all members that all 3 courses would open as 
planned, but River Road was kept closed due to anticipated lost revenue even though 
the city had lost 2 months of revenue on all courses With the closure of River Road and 
an increase of golfers at the 2 remaining clubs T- times where hard to get and 
frustrating to book times. 
I hope that city council will vote to meet their original decision and keep River Road 
open for the 2021 season and re-assess as originally voted on for 2020 , it would be a 
shame to leave the course empty and not try to get some revenue even if evaluating 
ways to reduce operating costs or slight increase in rates  
 
Thanks 
David Quantrill 
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